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Dear Ms. Howland: 

The above-captioned docket was originally opened for the investigation of the 
methodology used by Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (UES) in conducting its lead-lag study 
for purposes of developing its working capital costs requirements for default service. 
Subsequently, the investigation of the lead-lag study occurred in UES' default service 
docket (DE 07-013). Therefore, we recommend that the Commission close Docket No. 
DE 07-059. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne G. Amidon 
Staff AttorneyIHearings Examiner 
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